From the Boowrd

14" May 2020

Members
Syd Holland requested of his family that they contact Bryon Puddy to speak on behalf
of the Newborough Bowling Club at the Funeral on Monday . Notice in the Express.

The Safest form of protection for corvid19 is for patrons/ players to stay
home in self isolation

Please adhere to the following guidelines as they have been designed
to benefit all Members

These are the points we will be enforcing as a group / club that at every roll up / practice session, all players are to
adhere to these guidelines so we can distribute the responsibility to all people involved in the process. The onus on
cleaning of mats and jacks is everybody’s responsibility to help us to continue enjoying the club and the game.

Roll up Practice sessions are not designed to conduct a game as such, (no club fixtures will be conducted in this
interim period) the idea the bowls committee is pushing for the greens to open is to allow people to enjoy an hour (1
Hour) of outdoor activities. This is encouraged and should not be abused for the good of all.

1. Newborough Bowling Club full members men and ladies only to utilise our facilities for roll up /
practice(1Hour only each session)

2. High risk category people should consider if they are willing to put themselves at risk

3. Practice safe distancing at all times for everyone’s benefit

4. Remove your bowls from the locker room! as this will become a congregation area which we do not want
to occur

5. Toilet facilities will not be available for use (1 Hour practice sessions only)

6. Starters sheet placed in locker room for Booking / Register Book system (for player contact in case of covet
19 outhreak)

7. Hand sanitiser to be used on persons and Disinfectant/ spray applied to mats /Jacks (after each session use
provided)

8. No club bowls to be used in any instance

9. No bare foot howls allowed

10. 4 people at 1.5 distance on any one rink / One rink space between bowlers

11. Max 10 people on a green at one time

12. Locker room open only for registration of commitment to play and daily registration of players (it is your
responsibility to place your name on the register)

13. Separate mats Jacks (same person to place jack / mat)(place Jacks with foot?)

14. Disinfectant spray hand sanitiser at mat / Jack storage area (located in men’s locker room)

15. Practice safe hygiene practices at all times

16. Coaching limited to 2 people 1.5 metres apart

17. Keep strictly to your booked in time(1 Hour) as we do not want people gathering in accordance with Vic
Gov guidelines

18. If you require more practice roll up book in a morning and afternoon session if they are available.

19. All persons to leave premises on completion of roll up session! (please do not hang around the club as this
is against Vic Gov guidelines)

For us to move forward to enable bowling to commence this Saturday we the Committee will need full cooperation
from our members and members can volunteer to officiate these sessions the only requirement is common sense.

Thanks to all and lets make this process flow with a minimum of fuss and enjoy our little time on the green and club
mates.

Daaarde Tanu Kninnino



